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Drear Mr. Bondi Ogzolla,

On Cetober 12, 2011, the enforcement branch of the Compliance Committee of
the Kyowo Protocol has adopted the final decision (CC-2011-2-9/Ukraine/ER)
concerned to Ukraine, In accordance with paragraph 8 of section IX, paragraph | () of
section X, and rule 22 of the Rules of procedure the enforcement branch confirmed the
preliminary finding by this decision.

In accordance with Section X, paragraph 2 of the Procedures and mechanisms
relating to compliance under the Kyoto Protocol adopted by Decision 27/CMP.1,
herewith Ukraine submits its request to reinstate its eligibility suspended with the final
decision of the enforcement branch, adopted in Bonn on 12 October 2011.

The request to reinstate is bhased on the following conclusions, as stated in the
[eport of the individual review of the annual submission of Ukraine submitted in 2011
(FCCC/ARRYZON 1/UKRY:

- The ERT concluded that the national system of Ukraine performs its required
functions. Ukraine has put in place the mandatory requirements for a national
system under Article 5, paragraph 1, of the Kyoto Protocol and the national
system is generally prepared in accordance with the “Guidelines for national
systems under Article 5, paragraph 1, of the Kyoto Protocol” (decision
[9/CMP.17;

- The ERT concluded that the national system of Ukraine demonstrates a
considerable improvement since the last annual submission:

- The ERT concluded that no questions of implementation were identified
during the review.



We kindly request to consider an adoption of a decision as for reinstating the
eligibility of Ukraine on the 18" meeting of the enforcement branch, which will be
held 7-8 and 10 February 2012.

Please accept, dear Mr. Bondi Ogolla, the assurances of my highest
consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Charge d’ affaires a.i. Vasyl Khymynets



